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The Emergency Meeting of the Clinton Township Board of Trustees was held on October 7th at 

8:00am at 3820 Cleveland Ave. Present were Trustees Jessica Jessberger, and Rebecca Grimm, 

Fiscal Officer Deb Steele, Township Administrator Matt Huffman, and Police Chief Jones. 

 

GENERAL  

Res. No. 22-010-001 Motion by Trustee Jessberger to hire Jeffrey Bingham as a fulltime officer. 

This hire would be a lateral hire per FOP MOU at step 3 of the current bargaining agreement 

with 4 years of previous full time police experience to be paid from line 2081-210-100. Effective 

October 7, 2022. 2nd by Trustee Grimm. Vote: Trustee Grimm – Yes, Trustee Jessberger –Yes 

 

Chief Jones swore in Officer Bingham and everyone thanked him for serving in the Township.  

 
Motion by Trustee Jessberger at 8:05am to adjourn 2nd by Trustee Grimm  

 

ATTEST: 

 

_____________________________               _____________________________ 

Jessica Jessberger, Chair                              Deborah Steele, Fiscal Officer     

 


